
  
   

 

23 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our catering team will resume after-school cookery classes for 
Years 8. The classes will run from 4.00 to 5.30pm in the new Cookery Room, from Thursday 15th 
November 2018 and run for 4 weeks: 
 

 Thursday 15 November 2018 

 Thursday 22 November 2018 

 Thursday 29 November 2018 

 Thursday 6 December 2018 
 
The students will be able to enhance their knowledge within the kitchen and create a variety of 
dishes to take home. 
 
We can take up to 16 students in each class and places will be allocated on a first-come-first-
served basis. The charge for the classes is £7.50 per session, so £30.00 for the 4 week course, 
which will include all ingredients.  
 
To confirm your place please pay online via www.scopay.com if you need a link code please 
email mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk.    
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Terry Harkness 
Catering Manager 

http://www.scopay.com/
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